
Sierra  Tract  to  be  called
Tahoe Sierra in SLT
Because of the research by South Shore resident Judi Allen the
subdivision referred to as Sierra Tract in South Lake Tahoe
will be changed back to its original name — Tahoe Sierra.

Sierra Tract started to be used when a plan area statement for
the neighborhood was adopted.

City officials have indicated they will use the Tahoe Sierra
name going forward where practical to do so, and will use that
name for future plan area statements and area plans. Expect to
see references to Tahoe Sierra on City Council documents as
well.
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